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K0NK S (B.V.T.) FLYING INSECT KILLER

COMMERCIAL

Metered Pressurized Spray

Use Areas:
Farm buildings arid structures such as stables, horse

barns, cow barns, poultry houses, pig barns and kennels.

Commercial areas including, but not limited to, hallways,
reception areas, vestibules, washrooms, locker rooms, storage

rooms, warehouse areas, and garbage rooms.

Not intended for use in food preparation or processing area, or
areas where exposed food is stored.

Actuator Patented 1972

30-Day Supply

GUARANTEE:

Pyrethrins.............................0.18%
D-Trans Allethrin......................1.62%
Piperonyl Butoxide.....................10.0%

"REGISTRATION NO. 21498 PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT"

Net Weight  225 grams

 WARNING

FLAMMABLE   EXPLOSIVE

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

CCL Industries Inc.
26 Waterman Avenue
Toronto, Ontario

M4B 1Y5



KONK S FLYING INSECT KILLER- must be used with a special
automatic dispenser such as the Air Guard portable (B.V.T.)
Electronic Automatic Dispenser.

"The automatic dispenser that activates the valve, releases
27.5 mg of Konk S formula every 7.5 minutes.  The continuous use
of Konk S Insecticide will reduce the flying insect populations -
the effect should be noticeable within a few hours.  Each can
contains enough product to protect a room of 170 cu. metres for
up to 30 days.  "For rooms of smaller size reduce the quantity of
spray by turning the control switch at back of machine"

DIRECTIONS:  Remove protective cap from top of can and insert can
in special automatic dispenser.  Place dispenser/actuator
2-3 meters above floor at point where air circulation will carry
particles throughout the area.

PRECAUTIONS: Contents under pressure:  Container may explode if
heated.  Do not expose to temperatures above 50 'C.  Do not
puncture or incinerate.  Do not contaminate food, feed or water. 
Avoid contact with skin and inhalation of spray mist.  Wash after
using.  Contents toxic to fish and birds.  Do not install
directly over polished plastic or varnished surfaces. KEEP OUT OF
REACH OF CHILDREN.  Dispose of empty container with regular
garbage.

NOTICE TO USER:  This Control Product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an offence
under the Pest Control Products Act to use a Control Product
under unsafe conditions.

LIMITATION OF WARRANTY:  Seller's guarantee shall be limited to
the terms set out on the label and subject thereto; the buyer
assumes the risk to persons or property arising from the use or
handling of this product and accepts the product on that
condition.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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